
 
 

Ordinance Committee Meeting Report 9/1/2021 

  

The committee met at the Anchor at 6:00PM Wednesday September 1, 2021. In attendance were 
members Sid Nelson, Tim Moore, Gail Bailey and Chief Kon, Greg Posey was absent. Also present was 
Carl Randall. 

The committee reviewed Ordinance 16-01 with purpose of examining a revision to benefit long time 
property owners of Highland Lake who do not meet minimum square footage requirements established 
by ordinance in 1999. We discussed possible remedies for those people and are consulting with town 
attorney for guidance. We will meet again for further discussion and recommendation for town council. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Sid Nelson   

 


